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There are some people who delegate, some who show up to work and then there 

is Sandy who always volunteers, shows up and gets the job done.  She has served 

on every Women’s Association Committee.  She has been a Delegate to the 

State’s Annual Meeting many times and has traveled to the National Convention 

on behalf of the Association.  Sandy has been a lane monitor, t-shirt screener and 

merchandiser.  She has done with great efficiency anything asked of her by the 

Associations Officials.  Her dedication to bowling goes beyond the WBA.  She has 

been an officer in the 600 Club, a member of the Bowling Council and an integral 

part of the Transition Board that worked on the Merger of the Association to form 

the Greater OKC Area USBC Association in 2005.  Sandy would keep informed of 

rule changes she could voice opinions of the bowlers she represented.  It’s not 

often we get to recognize workers behind the scene that do all the work, so 

because of her dedication and hard work to the sport of bowling the Oklahoma 

City Bowling Council proudly induct Sandy Busby into its Hall of Fame. 


